
 

                                            

 

 

 

 

 

It has been a very busy term here in Class 1! In Literacy we have just finished 

our topic on Instructions where we wrote our own instructions for ‘How to make 

a disgusting sandwich’ based on the book, ‘The Disgusting Sandwich’ by Gareth 

Edwards. We added things like slimy worms, crunchy spiders and rotten eggs to 

our sandwiches! We have now started our new topic on Poetry and will be having 

a go at writing our own list poems soon! 

 

In Maths we have been working hard on Addition and Subtraction. We have been practising lots of 

different ways to add and subtract numbers such as using counters, number lines, bead strings as 

well as doing them in our heads. We even had a go at solving word problems! Our next topic will be 

learning all about 3D shapes.  

In Science this term, we have continued to learn about ‘Animals  

including humans’. We have been learning about the parts of the  

human body and our five senses. We really enjoyed our lesson  

about our sense of taste where we got to taste some  

sweet, salty, sour and bitter foods. Some of the foods we tasted 

were: honey, salt and vinegar crisps and lemon. Our favourite was  

definitely honey.  

 

This term our Geography topic was ‘Our local area’. We enjoyed taking a walk around Stamford Hill 

and looking out for the familiar places we know, such as Morrisons, Stamford Hill Library and the 

Post Office. We also had a go at using a map of our classroom to plot objects that Ms Esma had 

placed around the room.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A big well done to the children who have been regularly using Bug Club at home to 

practise their reading and Phonics! Please remember to log in and practise as often as 

you can.  Practise makes progre

Our Values 

Respect, Kindness, Resilience, 

Integrity, Honesty and Trust 

 

Our Pledge 

 Listen and Learn  

 Do our best 

 Look after each other 

 Look after our school  

 

  

 

 

 


